
 

 

 

Construction Alert 
 

POSTPONED:  Weekend Traffic Shift and Full Closures  
at Florida’s Turnpike and Okeechobee Road  

Interchange in Miami-Dade County 

 
 

 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has postponed the weekend traffic shift 

and full closures at Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 821 and the 

Okeechobee Road/US 27, to allow crews to perform bridge construction 

activities. 

The closures from 10 p.m. Friday, June 7, to 5 a.m. Monday, June 10, 

will be rescheduled at a later date.  

This work is part of the widening project along Florida’s Turnpike/SR 

821 from Flagler Station Boulevard/NW 106 Street to Interstate 75. 

For more information on this project, please visit floridasturnpike.com. 
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 Yasir Mercado 
Community Outreach Specialist 

954-934-1138 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
Yasir.Mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
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